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St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET                                    

www.stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

St Hugh’s Church  
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB                  

www.sthughborrowash.org.uk  

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                  

www.thechurchonoakwood.org  

Contact us…                 
 

Post: St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET  
Tel: 01332 672 914 & office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Office Administration: For St Alban’s Hall Bookings, 
Mass Intentions & Newsletter Items phone Mark Booton 
07517439084 Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

Response times will be slower with no Administrator 
 

Parish Priest: Fr David Cain 
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts:  
St Alban’s & Oakwood: 
Christianne – 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret - 674 216 

Hospital Support 
In an Emergency call the  
Royal Derby Hospital on 01332 
340 131 for the On-Call Priest. 

  
 

Scripture Readings - Sundays Year B & Weekdays Year I 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass & Reflections at 

https://stpaulcenter.com/studies-tools/sunday-bible-reflections/ 
 

There remains no obligation to attend Mass or Confession but, if you feel able, you are most 
welcome to join us – safe distancing & the wearing of masks remains in place + live streaming. 

 

 

British Sign Language 
Interpreter at St Hugh’s  
1st & 3rd Sunday each month. 

  
 

Our Sanctuary Lamp Burns this Week… 
Ronnie & Agnes Smith’s Intentions. 
Please keep them in your prayers.   

Donations for Fr Peter in Malawi 
You may be aware that Malawi has been especially badly 

hit by the pandemic and a delay in people having access 

to the vaccine. To compound matters for Fr Peter, his car 

has given up the ghost. In a huge parish this is a key part 

of Fr Peter’s ministry so whatever donations you’re able to 

offer would be very much appreciated to get him back on 

the road. Cheques can be made out to ‘St Hugh’s RCP’ or 

direct transfers to St Hugh’s (see overleaf) but reference 

your donation ‘Fr Peter’ by Sun 15th August after which 

time we will make a single transfer to support Fr Peter.  

 

Children’s Liturgy 
Volunteers Needed 
Any people interested in 
being a 10.30am Mass 

children's liturgy leader in 
September please speak to 
Louise Franik after Mass or 

email her at 
louisebooton@hotmail.com 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Message from 
Amanda 

Many thanks for all 
your good wishes, 
gifts and cards this 
week – hope to see 

all again in the 
coming weeks. 

 

 

 
 

School Nursery Places 2021-22 
There are still a few places left for the coming 

academic year at St Alban’s where you can contact the 

school office admin@dsa.srscmat.co.uk or tel. 01332 

673823 & also St Mary’s School on 01332 554831 

(St James House, Mansfield Rd, Derby, DE1 3AD).  

 

Thank You School Staff 
On behalf of our parish, I’d like to say a huge thank you 
to Mrs Johnson at St Alban’s, Mr Gritton at St Benedict’s 
and Mr Brogan at St John Houghton Schools and all their 
terrific staff who have done an amazing job in this hugely 
challenging academic year. You are all marvels in what 
you have done and in what you have inspired and may 
you all enjoy a fun packed and restful summer holiday.  

Fr Dave 
 

 

 
 

Summer Gardening Volunteers  
Over the course of the summer, although we’re not 
meeting on a Wednesday, we could do with folks to 
volunteer a couple of hours, in your own time & 
whenever you’re free to water & weed St Hugh’s 
Orchard & Sensory Garden to keep it ticking over. 
Also, we need people to take apart the old fence 
panels and apply preserver before we recycle these 
as path edging. Contact Fr David at 
david_cain@me.com if you’d be happy to help.  
 

A Cautious Easing of Restrictions 
Following the Governments latest announcements of the 
easing of restrictions but aware of rising numbers of Covid 
cases you’ll notice a few key changes after this weekend: 

1. The Booking for Mass ends after this weekend. 
2. Continue hand sanitizing on entry, exit & ministry. 
3. We ‘strongly recommend’ the wearing of masks.  
4. Stewards only need to write down details for those 

folks who can’t use the QR Code whilst the 
Governments Track & Trace is still in place. 

5. If Mass goers would like a space kept free next to 
them, they’ll receive a card from a Steward as they 
arrive to put on the seat beside them. 

6. Congregational singing is permitted for those 
wearing a mask. 

7. The one-way systems go but we’re keeping the Holy 
Communion distance markers at the front. 

8. Those receiving Holy Communion on the tongue 
should go to the priest at the end. 

9. Stewards keep hold of the offertory baskets.  
10. We continue the sign language of peace. 
11. Good ventilation continues. 
12. Social activities generally will remain on pause until 

after the summer.  
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Day & Date Place Time Event Description Mass Intention & More Information 

Saturday 24th  
 Oakwood 6.30pm Vigil Mass Public Mass The People of the Parish 

Sunday 25th   

 
 
 
Note Change 

Saint 
Hugh’s 

9.00am Mass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Joe & Anne Rudski (Wedding Anniversary) 

Saint 
Alban’s 

10.30am 
Mass on 

the Grass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Tessy Hodgson RIP 
Rosie & Jimmy Keleher RIP (Anniversary) 

Monday 26th   
Saints Joachim & 
Anne  
Note Change 

Saint 
Alban’s 

9.00am Mass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Mary & John McKevey RIP 

Tuesday 27th      
Feria Online 1.00pm Mass 

Live Streamed 
from the 

Cathedral 

www.stbarnabascathedral.org.uk 
scroll down & click Live Video Stream 

Weds 28th  
Feria 
Note Change 

Saint 
Hugh’s 

8.30am 
Early Bird 

Mass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Carmel Theresa Breslin RIP 

Thursday 29th     
St Martha Saint 

Alban’s 

6.30pm  Exposition  
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Exposition Prayer – Prayer Book Intentions 

7.00pm Mass John Cunniffe RIP (Anniversary) 

Friday 30th  
Feria 

Saint 
Hugh’s 

9.30am  Exposition  
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Exposition Prayer – School Communities 

10.00am Mass Mary Moffitt RIP 

Saturday 31st   
 

Oakwood 6.30pm Vigil Mass Public Mass The People of the Parish 

Sunday 1st   

 
 
 
 

Saint 

Hugh’s 
9.00am Mass 

Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Sue Stone (RIP) 

Saint 
Alban’s 

10.30am Mass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Lorenzo’s Intentions 
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Live & Online Events this 17th Week of Ordinary Time 
Events are streamed at www.derbycatholiclive.co.uk unless otherwise stated below 

A Massive Thank You to Mark & Phil 
Mark Booton & Phil Birkin have organised the Mass Booking system 

which ends this week. We thank them for their many ‘many’ hours of 

service and for doing a super job and hope they enjoy a restful summer. 

 

 

 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

Parish Donations  
For weekend collections, one-off 

donations & planning regular 
donations to the church, you can 

do this online by clicking the 
donate buttons at  

www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk , 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk, 

www.derbycatholiclive.co.uk  
or via our various social media 

platforms. You can also scan in a 
QR code here on the right. iPhone 

users can just use the normal 
camera function but other phones 

may need a QR Scanning App.  
Thank you for your generosity! 

St Alban’s Memorial Garden Update 
The first part of the Memorial Garden is nearly in place with the Hazel Hurdle 
Screens being put up a couple of Saturdays ago (thank you team) around 
and beyond the existing Peace Garden. Do have a look this weekend and if 
you’d like to volunteer your help which the future phases and fundraising for 
the project, please contact Fr Dave.  
 

Food & Clothes Banks 
Your unwanted clothing items can be deposited at the collection point in St 
Alban’s carpark (turn left once you’re through the carpark gate).  Donated items 
are collected in aid of Life charity.  Your donations of non-perishable food items 
would be very much appreciated.  At St Alban’s, there’s a black bin (behind the 
gate behind the presbytery) & in Borrowash, Rev Colin at The Manse (2a Nursery 
Close) has a plastic box by the fence.  You can donate financially for to buy food: 
https://www.derbycitymission.org.uk/appeal/food-bank-donations 
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